SUBMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
COUNTY OF RIVERSIDE, STATE OF CALIFORNIA

FROM: Supervisor John Tavaglione SUBMITTAL DATE: April 29, 2010
SUBJECT: Amendment of the Riverside County Youth Summit

RECOMMENDED MOTION: The Board of Supervisors review and approve the changes
to the 2010 Youth Summit.

BACKGROUND: The Tenth Annual Riverside County Youth Summit took place at the Doral
Desert Princess in Cathedral City on Thursday, March 11, 2010. There were 470 attendees at
this event from over 10 Riverside County schools. Transportation was provided by the schools,
with reimbursement by the Youth Commission for the cost of transportation. Budget adjustments
for Youth Commission events for Fiscal Year 09/10 were included in the First Quarter Budget
Report, approved 12/01/09, ltem 3.34, which includes this annual event. The total costs for
reimbursement of transportation are as follows:

New Horizons High School $350.92
Hemet High School $552.00
Hamiiton K-8 School $590.50
Jurupa Middle School $367.25
Perris Union High School $1,401.25
Corona High School $512.42
Hemet High School $552.00
Nuview Bridge High School $510.00
Palm Springs High School $142.78
$4,9 79 - l 2
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